
  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2019 
 

FROM: Matney M. Ellis 
  Purchasing Director 
 
TO:  Board of County Commissioners 
 

SUBJECT: Agreement- Oklahoma Highway Safety Office (OHSO) 
 
Submitted for your approval and execution is the attached Grant Agreement between 
the Board of County Commissioners on behalf of the Tulsa County Sheriff’s Office and 
Oklahoma Highway Safety Office (OHSO) for FY2020 grant funding of $112,700.00 for 

the Tulsa County Impaired Driving and Speed Enforcement project.   
 
Respectfully submitted for your approval and execution. 
 

 

MME / arh 
 
 
SUBMITTED FOR: The December 9, 2019 agenda. 
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James G. Rea Digitally signed by James G. Rea 
Date: 2019.12.03 13:57:50 -06'00'

Chairman, Board of County Commissioners of Tulsa County

12/9/2019
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